
 
2017 Fall Ontario Junior Kendo Tournament 

 
September 25, 2017 

 

Dear Sensei and fellow Kendoka, 

 
The Etobicoke Kendo Club will be hosting the Fall Ontario Junior Kendo Tournament on Sunday October 22, 
2017.  We invite everyone interested in competing to come join us to help the development of Kendo and the 
spirit of Kendo.   
 
Date & Times: Sunday October 22, 2017 

� 9:00 am Registration 
� 10:00 am Opening Ceremonies 
� 12:00 pm Lunch 
� 3:00 pm Closing Ceremonies 

* All times are tentative and subject to change 

 
Location:  Etobicoke Olympium 

590 Rathburn Road 
   Toronto, ON 
   
Fees & Registration: Please register all participants by Sunday, October 15, 2017.  The fee for the 

Tournament will be $25 including a lunch. 
  
 
Divisions: All participants must be 15 years old or younger as of January 1, 2017 in order to 

compete.  Please be aware the Individual Divisions are subject to change depending 
on the number of participants. 

 
   Individual Matches  

   All bogu matches will be sanbon shobu (3 point matches)  
� Non-bogu = 15 yrs and under 
� Bogu = 10 years and Under 
� Bogu = 11, 12, and 13 Years Old 
� Bogu = 14 and 15 Years Old  

 
Team Matches  

� All Team matches will be sanbon shobu (3 point matches)3 people per Team  
 
Contacts: Etobicoke Kendo Club – email – ekendo@gmail.com  
  Ryo Yasumura – email – rbyasumura@hotmail.com – phone – 416-452-8685 

Etobicoke Olympium 
Kendo and Iaido Club 

Etobicoke Olympium 

590 Rathburn Road, Toronto, ON, M9C 3T3 

CANADA   

Phone: (416) 452-8685 (R. Yasumura, Cell)                                                                         

E-mail:  ekendo@gmail.com                                                               

  



Map: Etobicoke Olympium 

 

Directions: Etobicoke Olympium 

 
From Niagara Region: 

• Follow QEW towards Toronto. 

• Follow Highway 427 North. 

• Exit at Rathburn Rd, and head West. 

• After passing Renforth Dr., Etobicoke Olympium is located on the right. 
 
From Detroit Region: 

• Follow Highway 401 East to Toronto. 

• Take Renforth Dr. exit and head South. 

• Turn right at Rathburn Rd., Etobicoke Olympium is located on the right. 
 



Registration Form 
Fall Ontario Junior Kendo Tournament 

 

Club Name  

 

 Name 
Bogu or 

Non-Bogu 
Age (as of Jan 

1, 2017) 

1    

2    

3    

4    

5    

6    

7    

8    

9    

10    

11    

12    

13    

14    

15    

16    

17    

18    

19    

20    

 

Number of extra players (in case other teams are short some players)  

 

Please complete and return by Sunday, October 15th, 2017. 

Phone E-mail 
Ryo Yasumura 

416-452-8685 

 

 

Etobicoke Kendo Club: 
ekendo@gmail.com  
 
Ryo Yasumura 

rbyasumura@hotmail.com  

 

Please make cheques payable to “Etobicoke Olympium Kendo Club”. 


